
Invitation For Bid 
Tile Flooring 

Waynesboro High School, Waynesboro, Virginia 
 

  
Waynesboro Public Schools is soliciting bids for tile flooring at the Waynesboro High School 
CTE Annex.  Contractor shall supply all tools, labor, material, equipment and supervision 
required to complete the project. The work location is 1300 W. Main Street, Waynesboro, VA 
22980.   
 
Interested contractors should contact David Nobles. Project Manager, at 540-430-1154 for 
specifications and additional information.  
 
Sealed bids are due by 2:00 PM, Tuesday, November 13, 2018 to Dr. Jeffrey Cassell, 
Superintendent, Waynesboro Public Schools, 301 Pine Ave., Waynesboro, VA 22980.   
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


